Westmoreland Town Board
Special Meeting

August 16, 2011

Supervisor Gregory Sydoriw called to order, at 4:03 P.M., a Special Meeting of the Westmoreland Town Board, concerning employee health benefits, with the following Board members present;  Councilpersons Kenneth Eisnor, Charles Hebbard, David Husted and Hubert Pritchard.  Also present were Highway Superintendent Carl Eddy, Deputy Highway Superintendent Russell Young, highway crew members Doug Green, Jay Pfeiffer, Roger Seufert, Ronald Watson and Jeff Grube.

The Supervisor recessed the regular meeting to allow comments from the floor.  There being no one wishing to speak to the Board, the Supervisor reconvened the Special Meeting.

Councilperson Eisnor outlined the two health plans that the Board has determined will be offered to the employees.  One is a health savings plan and the second is a traditional health plan.

There were many questions.  

127 After a lengthy discussion, Councilperson Eisnor advanced a motion to adopt 3B-CD-12 and SB-HDHP-13 as the Health plans available to serve the employees, to commence September 1, 2011.  The motion was seconded by Councilperson Hebbard.  A roll call vote was taken as follows;


Councilperson Pritchard 

AYE


Councilperson Eisnor

AYE

Councilperson Hebbard

AYE


Councilperson Husted

AYE


Supervisor Sydoriw


AYE

The Supervisor declared the motion carried.

A meeting with Cheryl Crane will be set up next week to clarify some questions.

128 Councilperson Eisnor advanced a motion to adjourn this meeting, which was seconded by Councilperson Pritchard.  All Board members voted AYE and the motion was declared carried.

Supervisor Sydoriw adjourned this special meeting at 5:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly J. Merriman

Town Clerk
